
Attendance: Melinda Bogart, Assistant Principal; Kelly Gooding, SAC Co-chair; Colleen Murphy, SAC Co-

Chair; Amy Cocchiola, Secretary; Thomas McNerney, Math Rep; Amy Kennair, Guidance Rep; David 

Hudson, Physical Education Rep; James Gordon, Social Studies; Ali Pressel, Science Rep; Kaley Still, 

Special Ed Rep;  Marna Fox, District Liason; Parent Reps Deanne Young, Andi Piscatella; Student Rep 

Cameron Schaublin 

Creekside High School 

School Advisory Council (SAC) Meeting Minutes – Tuesday, April 12, 2016 

7:30 a.m. – Professional Library 

 Welcome – Kelly Gooding, SAC Co-Chair 

 Principal Update – Melinda Bogart on behalf of Mr. Johnson 

o Graduation 

 Last Wednesday a letter went home to all Senior families explaining the change 

to the Graduation ceremony for 2016 

 Seniors will seat Val, Sal, Officers, Summa Cum Laude, and then alpha 

 Additionally, all honors graduates will be asked to stand and be 

recognized during the ceremony 

o Testing 

 Testing Season is in full force – we are in need of volunteers to proctor 

o Senior Dates to know: 

 Awards Night, May 5 

 Grad Bash, April 15 

 Last Day for Seniors is still to be determined 

 Prom tickets went on sale yesterday, $65/ticket.  Price goes up to $85/ticket 

next week. 

 Testing Coordinator – Kelly Gooding on behalf of Summer Anderson 

o Reiteration regarding proctors.  Please contact Summer as soon as possible. 

 Any Senior teachers who are available to proctor please let Summer know as 

well. 

 SAC Updates 

o SAC Member Survey will go out via email today 

o Running of the Knights – May 13 



 Registration is now open!  All money earned will directly benefit the Sports and 

Band programs at CHS 

 Fun, Family event that is open to all – walk, run, and enjoy   

 Open Forum 

o Cameron Schaublin – can the sound system in the gym be improved to increase 

enjoyment at Basketball games and Pep Rallys? 

 Bogart – will look into it.  At one point a part was ordered, but problems have 

continued to arise 

 Mrs. Young – if the acoustics were improved students would be much more 

enthusiastic at games and other events held in the gym 

o Marna Fox 

 Will be attending the International Scientific Engineering Forum with Brighton 

Ancelin May 8 – May 14 

 Brighton is the only CHS student to ever be invited.  This is a huge 

honor. 

 No questions posed to the Committee  

 Next meeting: May 5,  7:30 a.m. – Professional Library 
 


